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Key organisations at hearing on control of invasive 

animals 

On Monday 10 October, the Victorian Farmers Federation, Parks Victoria and other organisations will present 

their views at a public hearing on the control of invasive animals on Crown land. 

The public hearing will be held from 10:00 am at 55 St Andrews Place, East Melbourne. 

The Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee is investigating what is working, 

what isn’t and what more can be done to deal with the problems caused by invasive animals on Crown land. 

During the hearing, the Committee will take evidence via videoconference from the New Zealand Department 

of Conservation. 

More than 200 submissions have been received for the inquiry. 

The public hearing schedule and submissions are available from the Committee’s website. 

Media queries 

For media comment: contact the Committee Chair, Bronwyn Halfpenny on 9465 7533 

For general queries: contact the Secretariat on 8682 2803 
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